
July 2, 2024 
 

Pixley Irrigation District Water Operations update: for July 2, 2024 

 

Pixley will start filling the system Saturday 7/6/2024, with full deliveries on the 8th. This water 
will last until the 26th give or take a couple days depending on demand. The office is now 
taking water orders for Monday the 8th. 

 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirk Masters, 

Water Resource Superintendent 
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